
Deborah Clark


From: Deborah Clark


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 10:57 AM


To: timothy.gallaudet@noaa.gov


Subject: What is NOAA Thinking?


Dear Sir: It was with profound sadness that I read today the NOAA had walked back hurricane Dorian


information regarding the occupant of the White House claiming it would strike Alabama. Letting this non


scientist make a false claim regarding a potential national disaster and then supporting this falsehood


smacks of dictatorship.


 As a scientific organization, it is your responsibility to report accurate, up to date information for the


American public. Failure to do so, will have terrible consequences during future disasters.


Sincerely, Deborah Clark, Ballston Spa, New York


Sent from my iPad
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